

BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING READING OF 2025 FEES November 19, 2024 8:10 a.m.

A Public Hearing for the Reading of 2025 Fees meeting of the Board of Health was held on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 at 8:10 a.m. in the 2nd floor community room of the Towers Building located at 500 Market Street, Steubenville, Ohio.

Board Members Present:

Anthony Mougianis, President Suzanne Brown, Vice-President Mark Kissinger, DO Terry Bell Mary Mihalyo

Staff:

Andrew Henry, Health Commissioner
Michele Henry, Administrative Assistant
Kelly Wilson, Director of Finance
Marc Maragos, Environmental Director
Carla Gampolo, Registered Sanitarian
Dr. Jane Culp, Medical Director
Kylie Smogonovich, Director of Nursing
Stephanie Chester, WIC Director
Rick Stead, PHEP Coordinator

Absent:

Prosecutor:

Guests: See Sign-in Sheets

CALL TO ORDER

Anthony Mougianis, President called the meeting to order at 8:10 a.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and roll call taken. All board members were in attendance.

2025 FEES

Health Commissioner Henry opened the floor to any public feedback for the environmental fees for 2025. There were three public participants in attendance. A gentleman spoke and stated they wanted to be present and make it known that they prefer that there not be any fee increases.

Action	Motion to Adjourn.	Vote Detail (Roll Call)
Motion –	Dr. Kissinger moved and Mrs. Brown seconded a	1 st - Kissinger
2024-116	motion to adjourn.	2 nd - Brown
		Bell - Aye
5	Motion passed unanimously.	Kissinger – Aye
		Mihalyo – Aye
		Mougianis - Aye
		Brown – Aye

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:12 a.m.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Health is scheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2024 at 8:15 a.m. in the Towers Building, 2nd Floor.

ATTESTED:

Anthony Mougianis, Board President

Andrew Henry, Health Commissioner